Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004 
Re: Christmas lights switch-on 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
Under the Freedom of Information Act, I would like to request the following information on the cost of Christmas light switch-ons in the area.

Could I please receive the total expenditure by the council on hosting Christmas light switch on events in the area, including decorations and lights.

Could I please receive the above for both 2019 and 2020 (if applicable).

Answer:

The Christmas Light Switch-on in 2019 had a net cost of £11.5k. 
The Council did not run the event in 2020 due to COVID19.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
